
 
 
 

 
St. John the Evangelist Youth Ministry 

Thanksgiving pie sale 
From Terhune Orchard 

 
St. John the Evangelist youth ministry will be selling Thanksgiving pies again 
this year!  
 
All pies are $20 Orders, with money, are due to the rectory office no later 
than Thursday, November 10th, 2022.  
 
Pies will be available to pick up from the St. John the Evangelist office on 
Tuesday, November 22nd from 6-7:30, Wednesday, November 23rd from 9-
11am.  
 
Please place TOTAL number of pies for each type. All checks should be 
written to St. John the Evangelist Youth Ministry and are due at time of 
order. Please also indicate what time you are planning to pick up your pies.  
 
Any questions or concerns, please contact Maria at 
youthministries@stjohnpa.org.  
 
Due to supply shortages, the only pies we are offering are apple, cherry and 
pumpkin. We apologize for the inconvenience.  
 
 
 
 
Family Name: ____________________________________________________________  
 
Apple: _____________ Cherry: _______________ Pumpkin: _______________  
 
Day of pick up: ______________________ Time of pick up: ______________________ 


